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June 24, 2019 

 
 
To Parents and Guardians: 
 
The Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) is pleased to announce that construction of the 
new addition to Holy Name of Mary Catholic Secondary School is scheduled to commence in July 2019, 
following the removal and demolition of the portables and relocatable classroom module (RCM) on the site.  
 
On May 16, 2018, the Holy Name of Mary Catholic Secondary School community learned that DPCDSB 
received funding approval from the Ministry of Education for the construction of a 17-classroom addition.  
Due to the scope of this project, the school community was informed in November 2018 that students and 
staff would be temporarily relocated to a host location for the 2019/2020 school year to allow for 
construction to proceed.  
 
As the community is aware, Holy Name of Mary students will be temporarily hosted at St. Kateri Tekakwitha 
Catholic Learning Centre located at 3566 South Common Court in Mississauga.  Arrangements have been 
made by the DPCDSB to transport Holy Name of Mary students to St. Kateri for the 2019/2020 school year.  
Preliminary bus stop information has been provided to the school and is available on the Holy Name of 
Mary Catholic School website. Information regarding final stops will be available through the www.stopr.ca 
website on August 26, 2019. 
 
Please note that this and previous Community Information Bulletins regarding the construction of Holy 
Name of Mary Catholic Secondary School can be found on the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board’s 
website, www.dpdcsb.org, in the About Us section under Planning and Operations. 
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